Thanks for your interest in Junior Midget Select!
The purpose of this letter is to provide some information about the Junior Midget Select season.

Because the Junior Midget team is under a “pilot program” status from the Hamilton Minor Hockey
Council, we are limited in the number of games we can play and in the size of our budget. As a result,
the season will consist of 2-3 practices per month, 1-2 games per month plus 3 tournaments.

The 3 tournaments will be:

e Carl Gordaneer Memorial Christmas Select Tournament (Etobicoke, Dec 26-31)
e Gene Harrington Falls Classic (Buffalo, Feb 22-24)

e Alliance Championships (Brantford, Apr 4-7)

Exhibition games with 2002-only teams will be given priority. Regarding the tournaments, we will be
competing in 2002-only divisions for the first two tournaments and in the Major Midget division at the
Alliance Championship since there isn’t a Junior division.

To augment the season while balancing the many school, work and life priorities of the players, a few
activity-based social events will be considered, as well as team meals.

The target per player cost is $350, which can be lessened with further fundraising and sponsorships.
Please refer to our team budget for details.

This will be my 6™ season coaching Select at Chedoke and I’'m always proud of effort and attitude of our
Chedoke players. | am looking forward to the same from this year’s group and | am excited to get
started.

Jeff Kozak
jeffkozak1l5@gmail.com
289-237-5161
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